From: Tavernier, Patricia

Sent: 18 August 2015 14:03
To: McClue, Jonathan
Subject: FW: 14A Carlingford road

Patricia Tavernier
Legal Assistant

Telephone: _
From: Andrew Casey [maitto|

Sent: 18 August 2015 14:00
To: Tavernier, Patricia
Subject: 14A Carlingford road
Hi,

Just to confirm that | do not wish to go ahead with second planning application.
l.e. to convert to two flats.
But will be going ahead with older one already agreed.

Regards Andrew Casey



